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To whom that are responsible,
Patients must have affordable, medically necessary, comprehensive, mental healthcare reimbursement to maintain a
healthcare system that supports equity and parity of the mind and body. Please fully support, fund, and value our
work as mental health professionals as we work to help make society safer!
Sincerely,
Becky Mensing, MSW, LICSW
Minnesota
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